YAHOO! SMALL BUSINESS

RE: Senior Year Pictures at Cristo Rey

Friday, September 10, 2010 4:40 PM

From: "Eva Hernandez"

To: "Steven Fink" <steven@continentalstudios.com>

Dear Steve,

Thank you for taking our seniors' pictures again this year! They were pleased with the service they received an your photographer was very good.

I also have a student, who lost his pass word. Would you kindly email? Thanks!

Have a good weekend.

Eva

Eva Hernandez
School Social Worker
Cristo Rey New York High School
112 East 106th Street
New York, NY 10029
School: ext.
Cell:

From: Steven Fink [mailto:steven@continentalstudios.com]

Sent: Tue 8/17/2010 6:11 PM

To: Eva Hernandez

Subject: Re: Senior Year Pictures

For you, Eva...for sure we will make it happen. Just let me know when and we will plan a great picture day!

Thanks,

Steven Fink Continental Studios 718-268-2870 www.continentalstudios.com

On Aug 17, 2010, at 5:50 PM, "Eva Hernandez" <

Dear Steven,

I don't know what happened this year with me scheduling the senior pix.

Do you think you'll have a photographer available